
From: 
To: 

Date: 
Subject: 

"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
8/15/2023 5:16:55 PM 
Invitation: Fire Hall No. 17 Grand Opening (September 6, 2023) 

Good afternoon Mayor and Council, 

I am writing to extend an invitation to the public opening event for Fire Ha ll No. 17 on September 6, 2023. Mayor Ken 
Sim and Chief Karen Fry will be speaking at the event. The detai ls are as follows: 

□ Date: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 
□ Time: VIP t our starts at 10 am; Media event starts at 10:45 am 
□ Speakers: Mayor Ken Sim, Fire Chief Karen Fry 
□ About the project: Fire Hall No. 17 is the first carbon-zero fire hall in Canada. This is the second largest 

training fire ha ll for Vancouver Fire Rescue Services. 

Access the fire hall from 55th Avenue or Lanark Street. Residential parking in the area is available, but please note 
parking may be limited . 

Please RSVP to Johann Chang at media@vancouver.ca 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situat ed on the unceded t radit ional t erritories of t he xwmaekwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nat ions. 




